
9. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT

ROSSALL STREET CYCLE LANES

The Council has issued a proposal for the introduction of cycle lanes in Rossall
Street and has sought comment.  Mr Peter Gerard on behalf of residents advised
that a number of people were concerned that on street parking would be
prohibited to provide for cycle lanes.  On behalf of residents he sought
consultation on the proposals by way of a public meeting.  The Cycle Planning
Officer advised that he expected that a report would be submitted to the
Committee in February.

The Committee decided that Councillor Sally Buck and Fendalton/Waimairi
Community Board member Val Carter together with appropriate Council officers
meet with the residents to ascertain if a compromise proposal can be
recommended.  Discussions will also be held on the traffic lane configuration
which may provide a smooth flow of traffic.


